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Happy Holidays !

Just days away from one of the most special days of the year, we
should all remember Christmas is a time of giving, reflecting and
reaching out to help provide for those less fortunate than
ourselves.

Itis my honor to lead and serve alongside the staffs of the
Mississippi Insurance Department and the Mississippi State Fire
Marshal's Office as we work every day to help all the people of our
great state. This year, 2017, has been challenging but I am proud of
our efforts on behalf of Mississippians. As we look forward to 2018,
I am confident we will do our best to address all the new challenges
that await.

I ask that, this Christmas season, we all take the time to help others.
As you share blessings with families and friend, I wish you peace on
Earth and good tidings of great joy. On behalf of the of the
employees of the Mississippi Insurance Department and State Fire
Marhsal's Office, and from my family and me, we wish you a Merry
Christmas and a Happy New Year! May joy and prosperity greet you
in 2018.

Connect with the Mississippi Insurance Department
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https://www.facebook.com/MississippiInsuranceDepartment
https://twitter.com/MSInsuranceDept
https://www.linkedin.com/company/mississippi-insurance-department?trk=cws-cpw-coname-0-0
https://www.youtube.com/user/msinsurancedept

